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Kindergarten News 2/27/17

Please have your child practice sounding out the yellow sheet of words that
was sent home or a sheet of homework sentences that we sent home
previously, every night. We will test their oral reading this week. We
continue to work on sequencing story parts, as well as details about stories
that we read in class. Don'’t forget about the sight words in their flashcard
bags! We will send home the last batch of flashcards in March to finish out
the school year.

Math: We continue to work on equal groups to 20, more and fewer to 100,
and addition and subtraction in class. We will test their measuring skills
soon.

Homework: Tues. blends/writing sentences

Wed.: letter Zz in the Homework Picture Book ’

Reading: This week we will work on the letter Zz.  We continue to work on
blends (2 letters at the beginning of words) like smack, brick, Stan, drip, glad.
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Thurs. : numbers
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Miscellaneous: We are really pushing the students to work independently.
Please help only when necessary with their homework, and always check it. %
Please continue to return the HW accountability sheet. As teachers, we feel
the students should be rewarded. Students will earn 4 pennies on Friday for

having each night initialed. We will begin report card testing this week.
Please continuadg practice flashcards, continue to read, count, and write

numbers. We will be visiting the book fair next week. All 3 ‘
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Kindergarten classes will be going on Tues. Feb.

2 Mrs. Crozier from 8:30 - 9:00. Mrs. Singleton from
9:00 - 9:30, and Mrs. Kidder from 9:30 - 10:00.
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You can also visit on Wed. Mar. 1st from 4:00 -

6:00.
Right to Read Week Activities:
Mon. - Pajama Day

Tues. - Camouflage Day
Wed. - Read a Hat Day

Thurs. - Wear some cool boots

Fri. - Animal Shirt Day
Pre-school registration is March 3rd and

Kindergarten registration is March 17th,so
if you know any family or friends, please spread

the word. Have them call our school for more info!




